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4/18/2016 
 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 Street Closure for the Fall Food Truck Festival 
 
 
On Tuesday, May 17, 2016, the Lawrence City Commission will consider approving a Street 
Event Temporary Use of Public Right-of-Way Permit for the 2016 Fall Food Truck Festival to 
close the 700 block of Vermont Street on Sunday, October 23, 2016 from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 
p.m. Access to the Vermont Street parking garage and Library will remain open. The City 
Commission meeting will begin at 5:45 p.m. in the City Commission Meeting Room at City Hall, 
6 E 6th Street. You are being notified because you own or occupy property adjacent to the 
proposed event. You may also contact me at mthiel@lawrenceks.org  prior to the meeting.   
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